
 

Olney Town Council needs to grow its group of 

volunteer recreation ground marshals 

Last summer, existing marshals helped to reduce some of 

the issues caused by the annual influx of visitors to the 

recreation ground. 

If you are willing and able to help out this summer, 

please attend the next volunteer marshals meeting, 

Friday 17th March, 4pm, in Room 1 at The Olney 

Centre (full address below) 

For more information, please contact 

deputy@olneytowncouncil.gov.uk or call the telephone 

number below 
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